Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 8:48 AM

To: ‘Kimberly M. Wilson'

Cc: Aaron.Kidd@dvn.com; Ronnie Carre; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Todd 15 G Fed #7

RE: Devon Energy * Todd 15 G Fed 7 * 30-015-32659
2RP-3454 * Date of release: 7/15/2015

Kimberly,

Devon’s request for deferral of remediation of this release is not approved at this time. OCD requests further
chloride delineation in the areas identified as SP-1 and SP-3. Once delineated, a determination may then be
made as to remedial requirements.

Please notify the OCD District 2 office once delineation work has been scheduled.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Kimberly M. Wilson [mailto:kwilson@talonlpe.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 8:09 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Aaron.Kidd@dvn.com; Ronnie Carre

Subject: Fwd: Todd 15 G Fed #7

Per our discussion, attached are the documents we went over.
Devon would like to defer cleanup to the close of facility. Thank you.
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Kimberly M. Wilson" <kwilson@talonlpe.com>
Date: January 13, 2016 at 9:26:19 AM MST




To: "PaulW.Griffith@dvn.com" <PaulW.Griffith@dvn.com>, "Kidd, Aaron"
<Aaron.Kidd@dvn.com>, "Ronnie.Carre@dvn.com" <Ronnie.Carre@dvn.com>,
"Rick.Campos@dvn.com" <Rick.Campos@dvn.com>

Cc: David Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>, Robert Derosier <rderosier@talonlpe.com>
Subject: Todd 15 G Fed #7




